


251-253 Cumberland Ave. - Fire Safety Improvements - Payne 251-253 Cumberland Avenue

Project addresses fire safety concerns by removing entryway/stairwell paneling (replacing with appropriate drywall) and installing fire doors where required.

N/A Edward Payne

Edward Payne

139 Ashmont Street, Portland, ME 04103

207-274-8924



/ 1/2017

251-253 Cumberland Avenue

026 K008 2607 10,000
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10 unit multi-family apartment building

The goal of this project is to address fire safety concerns relating to stairway paneling and individual entry for
various units. The scope of the project is to remove the entryway/stairwell paneling which is additive to a fire and
replace it with the appropriate fire rated drywall. The scope also includes installing fire doors in units that
currently do not have them.
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